BOARD BULLETIN March 15, 2022 vol 13



Welcome to snow season!

Please make sure if there are any virtual snow days that your student completes and returns all work so that the virtual day can be counted. If not enough students turn in the work, the day may need to be made up in the future on Friday, April 22, or Friday, May 6. Be sure they complete all packets and for older students, log on! Thank you!

Here is this month's update on Board happenings:

Welcome to our new staff to LGCS, to include:

- o Tyler Snare Custodian
- o Nancy Cox Kitchen Staff

We congratulate Tonia Montgomery on moving to Full-Time Facility Manager; she will no longer be working in the kitchen.

We wish Felicia Davila well in her future endeavors; she has moved out of the area and needed to resign due to health conditions.

Mark your calendars for the many upcoming events:

- Mystery Dinner Play, put on by Academy Students, Friday, April 29, 2022 at 6:30 pm
- This year's Art Show will be on Friday, May 6, 8am 7 pm.
- The return of the Annual Spring Musical breaks into two shows this year:
 - o Thursday, May 12 K-3rd Grade Musical, 6:30 pm
 - Thursday, May 19 Grades 4-5 "Pirates" Musical, 6:30 pm
 More information to follow on each of these events!

Have a wonderful, safe, healthy, happy Spring Break! The next Board Meeting is Tuesday, April 19, 2022. Work session at 4:30, Meeting at 5.